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Ms. Suzanne Ross

Calhoun First National Bank

215 North Wall Street

Clahoun, Georgia 30701

Dear Ms. Ross:

I am writing to confimm our plans to conduct a Trail of Tears National
Historic Trail Study public workshop at the Calhowm First National
Bank, at 7:30 p.m. on October 1, 1984.

Your assistance in providing a meeting room is most appreciated.

Sincerely,

(sgd) Wallace C. Brittain

#Wallace C. Brittain
Study Coordinator
Southeast Region
Enclosure
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